
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

July 21, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of Fuel Master Monitoring System

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the funding of updates and upgrades to the District’s Fuel Master Monitoring System 
from Oscar W. Larson, Clarkston, Michigan, in a total approved amount of $41,282, 
which includes 5% contingency.

RATIONALE:

The purchase of the Fuel Master System will help to keep track of fuel usage for each 
vehicle and driver, prevent theft by limiting access to authorized vehicles and drivers, 
and help optimize fleet operations by providing better data-driven decision making. This 
project will update the current software for diesel and gasoline, and will also include 
installation of a new system to add dispensing and tracking of propane.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

The source of funds for these purchases will be the Capital Funds Project.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached.
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